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03/20/2020 

Dear partners and grantees, 

In light of the corona pandemic, we are committed to taking all the 
necessary steps to provide you with maximum assistance and flexibility 
in the projects and programs we support with our funding. To this end, 
we will provide ways for you to: 

• extend grant periods in order to postpone projects or project
elements that cannot continue as planned. This mainly applies to
events, trips, and fellowships.

• use the project budget to cover cancellation fees for trips, events,
etc.

• reallocate or shift line items in your project budgets.
• adjust payment dates for open grant instalments.
• postpone deadlines for reports that would have been due starting

March 1, 2020.

We are taking equal steps for our fellows and program participants. 

Please make sure to reach out to your respective project managers for 
any assistance you need. Together, we will find a solution.  
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Despite the challenging circumstances, our operations will continue and 
grants will be paid out as planned. However, we kindly ask for your 
understanding that there might be occasional delays. 
 
With our best wishes for your health! 
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Bosch Stiftung GmbH 
 
 
 
 

 
Prof. Dr. Joachim Rogall Sandra Breka Dr. Hans-Werner Cieslik 


